
 

Next week… 
Wednesday  22nd May 

Year 4 & 6 Cricket Tournament  

 

Thursday 23rd May 

Reception & Year 6  

Height & Weight  

Doughnut Day  

Nursery Stay & Play  

10:15am-11:15am  

2pm-3pm  

 

Friday 24th May 

No Home Hub  

Nursery Elmer Day  

School Closes for half term. 

Weekly Bulletin no.63 

Friday 17th May 2024 

A huge well done to all of our Year 6 children who did their 

SATs this week, we are so proud of each and every one of 

them. The children enjoyed their McDonald’s treat today as a 

well done!  

Thank you to all parents and carers who attended the Paris         

Information Evening. There are now only 20 days to go! Mrs 

T and the children are very excited!  

Please see the email with our upcoming summer Save the 

Dates. WARM tokens are now live on ParentPay to purchase 

for PTA events such as Fun Fest.  



A big well done to this 

week’s attendance winners  

Badger Class 

Who have won with 100%      
attendance this week.  

They have been rewarded 

with 15 minutes of extra    

outdoor play.   

School lunches  

Don’t forget to pre-order 

lunches for the week in 

advance on ParentPay. 

If you forget to order 

please send your child in 

with a packed lunch.  





 

Every person who 

joins our school lottery 

will be entered into the 

PTA raffle to win  

10 FREE Tokens  

to use at Fun Fest! 

The lottery helps raise 

money for fun activities 

for your children.  






